
 

June 11, 2021 

Dear Bayridge Community; 

We are just around the corner from Summer Holidays. Again, thank you for your understanding and 

support with the happenings around the school. 

Here are a few updates: 

BC Restart Plan and Schools 

With the much anticipated restart plan unfolding, many questions have been posed as to how this 

restart is effecting our schools. Unfortunately, the plan does not apply to our schools. The District has 

put together a fact sheet for details. Existing COVID Health and Safety Protocols remain in place and 

must continue to be followed for the remainder of the school year. 

 

School Calendar 2021/2022 

Our school calendar has been posted on our website. In case you have not had a chance to see it, please 

find it at the following link. This link will take you to both our school calendar and our bell schedule for 

next year. Please also check our website for complete supply lists by grade. 

 

Lost and Found 

Our Lost and Found is overflowing! Over the next few days, we will have found items out for students to 

view on their way to the gym. Hopefully all of these items will find their way back to their original 

homes.  

 

Water Bottles 

As the weather is warming up, we are reminding students of the importance of staying hydrated. With 

our water fountains closed in accordance with COVID –19 protocols, the need for water bottles has 

increased! (Our water bottle refill station is still open!) Please send students to school with their own 

water bottles daily.  

 

Staffing Update 

We are currently getting our staffing organized for next year.  

We are sorry to see the following people leave our school but wish them well on their next adventures: 

- Joty Grewal (Gr. 4/5/6 Blended) 

- Chelsea Yang (Gr. 1&2 Blended) 

- Caroline Brennan (Counsellor) 

- Karen McDonald (French) 

- Laura Hunter (LST) 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/healthsafety/Documents/The%20BC%20Restart%20Plan%20and%20K-12%20Guidelines.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/bayridge/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Bayridge%20Calendar.Bell%20Schedule%202021.2022.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/bayridge/Parents/SchoolSupplyLists/Pages/default.aspx


- Selena Liu (Music) 

- Kelly Simons (CYCW) 

- Deveena Basi (ABA SW) 

- Jennifer Busch (ABA SW) 

- Samantha Collins (EA) 

- Susan Davies (ABA SW) 

- Alesya Sladkomedova (ABA SW) 

- Jenny Latimer (ABA SW) 

- Dominica Rakowski (EA) 

- Wala Mohammed (EA) 

We are excited to welcome the following people to Bayridge (with more staffing to follow): 

- Catherine Andre (Gr. 6/7) 

- Clara Wong (Counsellor) 

- Ivy Charyna (Music) 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

June 21 – Dress Your Best 

June 24 – Last Day before Summer Break – Dismissal at 1:35pm 

September 7 – First Day of Classes for 2021/2022 School Year 

 


